
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for conscious, effective, and broad upcoming election
participation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, welcomed a delegation of the

honorable Jerrah tribes, led by Sheikh Mohammad Abdulameer Majhoul Al-Jerrah, the leader of the

Jerrah tribe (Bani Hasan) of Karbala Governorate on 28/9/2023. During the meeting, they

exchanged views on the social and political developments in Iraq, especially in the holy

province of Karbala. His Eminence reiterated the important role that tribes play in fostering

social harmony.

H.E. emphasized that the tribe represents an integral part of Iraq, preserving religion and

social reality, along with the religious authority and the Hussaini rituals. H.E. stressed the

significance of broad, effective, and conscious participation in the upcoming elections, as it

holds great importance in improving the service conditions in our provinces. Strong and honest

provincial councils can be instrumental in electing strong governors.


